
 

 
From: Linda Pace  
Sent: Monday, January 6, 2020 11:38 AM
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>
Subject: [EXT] Docket 19-003
 
Dear PUC Commisioners and Staff:
 
Please deny the waiver to allow CRW to hook up to the grid without the required sound modifying
blades. It is obvious that they had no intention of using the proper blades or they would have
obtained them from the beginning.  Attachments were not mentioned in the permit.
 
The waiver must be denied and because of all the law breaking of CRW, the whole permit should be
revoked.  If CRW can not follow the directives of the permit now, how can we trust them to protect
the residents once they are in operation? You have a duty to uphold the law and protect the citizens
of SD.  
 
Linda Lindgren 

South Shore, SD
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